
Presbytery Report for Camping and Youth 
February 2022 
 
Planning for Westminster Spires Camp 2022 is well underway!  
 
Camp Dates for 2022 
Revamp the Camp June 3-5 
Staff Training  July 6-9 
Elementary Camp July 10-14 
Junior High Camp  July 17-22 
Senior High Camp July 24-29 
 
How you can help: 
 

- Invite students to consider camp in 2022 
o In those conversations, remind students and parents of what makes our camp 

great: Beautiful location, lots of adventure and great experiences, very 
reasonable cost, and most importantly, an emphasis on relationships, 
community and encouraging students to grow in their love and knowledge of 
Christ. 

o If students from your church went to camp last summer, have them help get the 
word out to your church and wider community by telling stories, showing 
pictures of their experience at camp 

o If you haven’t already, be sure to make the dates above available to your 
churches and families, as the new year is often when families begin planning 
their summer vacations and travels. 

 
- Recommend Camp Counselors 

o If you know of college students or young adults who could serve as camp 
counselors, please pass their name and contact info along. 

 
- Attend Revamp the Camp, June 3-5 

o Help us get camp ready for summer 
 

- Consider attending camp yourself sometime! It’s a lot easier (and more authentic) to 
invite kids to camp if you or someone from your church has seen it for themselves. 

 
Prayer Requests: 

o Pray that the word gets out and that students join us this summer 
o For rounding out our staff and counselor team 

 



Also: Annual Ski Trip – FPC Billings was planning on hosting a ski weekend Feb 25-27th (ski at 
Red Lodge), however, due to scheduling conflicts, that trip has been postponed for the time 
being. We’ll send out Presbytery wide email and announcement if in fact a new date is found.  
 
Thanks all, 
 
Daniel Triller 
Pastor – FPC Dillon 
Camping and Youth Moderator 
 


